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Welcome

Dear Friends,

Thank you for joining us as we review Centegra Health System’s fiscal year 2013. It was a remarkable year, one filled with 

great advances that show our dedication to excellence and to building a healthier future.

Each day our Associates and Physicians provided excellent personalized care to our patients and their families. I’m always 

amazed at the many facets of patient care. Every clinician has to have the right combination of compassion, persistence, 

intelligence and thoughtfulness. At Centegra, our health care team is unmatched.

We carefully develop services according to the health needs of the community. In 2013 Centegra Physician Care introduced 

a 24-hour hospitalist program. These physicians specialize in inpatient care at our health care facilities. Hospitalists see 

patients whose physicians do not provide inpatient care. They also provide care to patients who do not have a primary care 

physician. Our hospitalists are available at a moment’s notice to support the rest of the health care team.

In 2013 our teams also finished the final planning phases of Centegra Hospital-Huntley, which will open in 2016. We have 

worked closely with nurses, Physicians and Associates to design a high tech hospital that will provide state of art clinical 

care in an atheistically pleasing environment. 

The past year was a demanding and exciting time for Centegra Health System. We have witnessed continued growth and 

development in the provision of services to the people that live in our community. 

We invite you to learn more about Centegra’s advances and our focus on our community in this annual report to the 

community. Please join us in the future as we continue to provide high-tech, high-quality health and wellness services for 

the entire McHenry County area.

Sincerely,

Michael S. Eesley

Chief Executive Officer

Centegra Health System
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Community Benefits

As part of our mission to promote wellness for the greater McHenry County area, 
Centegra Health System planned, supported or participated in more than 320 events 

throughout the community in fiscal year 2013. Here are just a few examples:

    Free blood pressure and diabetes screenings once every month during food distributions

    Kiwanis Santa Run for Kids – December 2012

    Chamber Memberships – 2013

    Big Brothers Big Sisters Partnership – 2013

    Corporate Sponsorship Hospice of Northeastern IL – 2013

    Raue Center for the Arts Corporate Sponsorship – 2013

    Corporate Sponsorship Pioneer Center – 2013

    Health, Fitness & Nutrition Expo – January 2013

    Centegra Weigh Less, Live More Expo – January 2013

    8 Community Expos – January through May 2013

    Centegra Health Strong Woman Event – February 2013

    4 Community Parades – 2013

    United Way Human Race – April 2013

    Healthy Kids Day Sage YMCA – April 2013

    Bob Blazier Run for the Arts – May 2013

    March of Dimes March for Babies – May 2013

    Sun City Feeling Great is Ageless Health Fair – May 2013

    Girls on the Run – May 2013

    American Cancer Society Relays for Life – June 2013

    Wheeler’s Children’s Health and Safety Fair – June 2013

    McHenry County Children’s Health & Safety Fair – July 2013

    Hearthstone Centegra Senior Fair – August 2013

    Taste of Home – September 2013

    Huntley Fall Fest – September 2013

    Family Health Partnership Care 4 Breast Cancer Walk – October 2013

    Algonquin/LITH Fall Expo – October 2013

 

Supported or sponsored more than 326 community events in FY13.      

    These events touched more than 241,194 individuals. 

Conducted the Weigh Less, Live More Expo providing more than 577 free   	

    screenings and introducing the new Centegra Weight-Loss Institute.

Sold out Centegra Health Strong Woman Event, conducting 1,495 screenings and providing a 

    Lunch and Learn segment that introduced 26 providers to more than 500 attendees. Planned 

the Hearthstone Senior Fair and conducted free screenings for 222 attendees.

Community Events 2013

Community Events – Highlights
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Partnered with the Sun City Ageless Fair and conducted 615 free screenings.

Conducted the eighth Annual Health Care Career Fair at the Woodstock North High School.  

    The fair featured a variety of clinical health care careers and encouraged McHenry County’s  

    eighth-grade students to experience a hands-on, simulated environment while teaching them about  

    all aspects of health care careers. This event has attracted more than 9,400 participants over the last several years.

Our Associates and physicians volunteer more than 75,000 hours of their time to the community each year.

Baseline concussion screenings were provided to youth sporting groups and local high schools, with more than 	    

    2,200 baselines performed. With the high demand of post-injury screenings  

    that came in following the baselines, the Centegra Concussion Clinic launched  

    in June 2013 for post injury in conjunction with neuro-rehabilitation.

Del Webb launched well checks to be hosted on-site for all Del Webb residents.

The wellness department hosted the second Break Your Boundaries (BYB) weight-loss program to  

    almost 800 participants. Competitors lost a total of 4,032 pounds, 3,189 inches in an eight-week program  

    designed to address healthier lifestyles through exercise, healthy eating and behavior change.

In January 2013, 1,612 Centegra Associates and just more than 100 spouses completed  

    their Heath Risk Assessment (HRA) screenings, the highest participation rates ever.

Centegra Gavers Breast Center was named to the National Accreditation Program for Breast Centers (NAPBC).

Centegra earned the United Healthcare Premium Designation Interventional Cardiac  

    Care and Rhythm Management for interventional cardiac services.

Centegra was a recipient of the American College of Cardiology Foundation’s National  

    Cardiovascular Data Registry (NCDR) ACTION Registry – Get With the Guidelines (GWTG)  

    Silver Performance Achievement Award for acute coronary syndrome patients. 

Centegra was a recipient of the American Heart Association’s  

    Mission: Lifeline Bronze Quality Achievement Award.

Centegra was recognized by Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Illinois as one of the first hospitals  

    in the nation to receive a Blue Distinction Center+ designation in the area of cardiac care.

Centegra successfully completed the Laboratory College of American Pathologist standards.

Centegra implemented the McKesson Paragon Hospital Information System for Electronic  

    Medical Record (EMR) and achieved Healthcare Information Management and System  

    Society (HIMSS) EMR Adoption Model (EMRAM) Stage 5 Level. This implementation replaced  

    both our clinical and financial systems and included additional workstation and thin station  

    rollouts, mobile clinical computing, remote access improvements and monitor integration.

Community Service

Wellness

Accreditation and Quality Recognition



www.annualreport.centegra.org

Annual Report FY2013

Centegra Health System’s application for Magnet designation was accepted and the document  

    was submitted to the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) April 1. The document  

    was approved and three ANCC appraisers scheduled a three-day on-site visit. This visit was  

    the final phase of Centegra’s Journey to Magnet Excellence, which began more than three  

    years ago. Fewer than 400 hospitals in the world have this distinct designation, which recognizes  

    quality patient care, nursing excellence and innovations in professional nursing practice.

Centegra Physician Care was named to Modern Healthcare’s Best Places to Work in Healthcare 

    2012 list. The Modern Healthcare Best Places to Work designation has been recognizing outstanding 

places of employment in the health care industry including health care providers, suppliers and 

payers since 2008. Centegra Physician Care was named 74th in the Top 100.

    Again this year, McHenry County residents voted Centegra Health System and Centegra Health Bridge 

Fitness Centers as their choice for health and wellness. In June 2013, a special section honoring the 

community’s choices for the “Best of Fox 2013 awards” was published in the Northwest Herald. Best 

Hospital category was eliminated. Below are the categories in which Centegra achieved awards:

        Best Health Club

        Best Home Healthcare Provider

        Best Personal Trainer

        Best Pilates

        Best Family Physician Office

        Best Pediatrician Office

    Labor–56%

    Purchased Services and Other–21%

    Supplies and Drugs–14%

    Capital Costs–5%

    Repairs and Maintenance–2%

    Insurance–1%

    TOTAL 100%

Magnet

System Awards and Recognition

        One of the Best Medical Clinics

        One of the Best Women’s 	

        Health Care Centers

        One of the Best Yoga

        One of the Best Swim Lessons

Consolidated Expenses Chart



www.annualreport.centegra.org

Annual Report FY2013

History and Background

Centegra Hospital-McHenry and Centegra Hospital-Woodstock have a rich 

history in their communities, dating from 1914 and 1956.

Centegra Physician Care (CPC), formerly Centegra Primary Care, is an Illinois not-for-profit corporation 

and the leading healthcare provider in the greater McHenry County area. We are known for our high 

quality, state-of-the-art medical services and our genuine, compassionate patient care.

Our mission is to serve our community by providing the highest quality care in an environment of outstanding service, 

access and convenience. The focus of our practice is on preventative care, education and patient involvement.

Community Involvement

As the only clinic of its kind in our county, Centegra Physician Care Associates and the Family Health 

Partnership Clinic employees have provided screenings, physicals, chronic disease management and sick 

care to people in need for the past 15 years. In FY2013, our doctors volunteered 376 hours serving more 

than 600 people at the clinic to provide quality health care to the residents of McHenry County.

Every one of our Centegra locations is committed to giving the highest level 

of service to all patients, regardless of their ability to pay.

Our providers also volunteer their time to give health-related lectures and presentations for people of our 

region. Providers speak at nursing homes, colleges, non-profit organizations, fitness centers, high schools and 

senior living communities to help people understand topics such as heart disease, cancer, chronic illnesses, 

orthopedics, parenting and wellness. In FY2013, 625 people received education at 33 lectures.

Retention and Growth

Centegra Physician Care doctors understand the importance of CPC’s role in the community and commit themselves 

and their careers to our mission. About 30 percent of our doctors have five or more years with CPC and 15 percent 

have 10 or more years of service. Our retention rates have improved from 83 percent in 2010 to 88 percent in 2012.

In terms of headcount, Centegra Physician Care has grown 291 percent since 2006.

The most recent growth is a result of the acquisition of Surgical Associates. Between FY2006 

and FY2012, CPC office visits grew by 69 percent. Based on annualized data, CPC office 

visits are expected to grow another 8.3 percent between FY2012 and FY2013.

Centegra Physician Care
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Expansion of Specialties

As Centegra Health System continues to grow, so do our specialty capabilities. In FY2011, Centegra offered chiropractic, endocrinology, 

family practice, hospitalist, immediate care, internal medicine, OB/GYN, occupational medicine, pediatrics and rheumatology services. Later, 

in FY2012, we developed cardiology, emergency medicine and neurology. Most recently, we began offering behavioral health and physiatry.

Presenting “What’s Right in Health Care”

In 2013, The Studer Group selected Centegra Physician Care as one of 25 organizations to present at “What’s Right in Health Care”in Atlanta, 

Ga. This is the largest educational institute offered by The Studer Group and is attended by health care organizations from around the world.

Centegra Physician Care was selected due to consistency in outstanding patient perception of quality care and service.

CPC Specialties

    Back & Spine

    Behavioral Health

    Cardiology

    Counseling

    Endocrinology

    Family Practice

    Internal Medicine

    Neurology

    Obstetrics & Gynecology

    Pediatrics

    Rheumatology

    Surgery

    Wound Care



www.annualreport.centegra.org

Annual Report FY2013

Andrea’s Story (Family Practice)  

Andrea“What really separates my Centegra primary care physician from others is her sincere interest in me 

and my family. She always takes her time and explains things to me. My doctor shares her life experiences 

and relates them to mine; it makes me a lot more comfortable knowing she’s a person just like me.

Whenever I call for an appointment the schedulers always take such good care 

to get me a convenient appointment. When I show up at my appointment my 

doctor is very respectful of my time and she’s always on time.

All the staff at Centegra are incredibly compassionate. When I delivered both of my daughters 

at Centegra, the nurses were attentive and reassuring at a time when I was very nervous. Even 

when my daughters had their tonsils removed at Centegra Hospital-McHenry the doctors and 

nurses were so warm and genuine, they really helped to calm my daughters and me.

What also makes Centegra such a perfect fit for my family is the convenience of their locations throughout 

all of McHenry County. Centegra Physician Care, immediate cares, hospitals with emergency departments are 

all close to my home. The staff who work at Centegra truly care about keeping me and my family healthy.

I was sick for three and a half years before I finally went to the doctor. By the end of March, I 

could barely take care of myself because I was so exhausted all the time. I did a lot of research 

and thought I had a hormonal imbalance based on my symptoms, so I started looking for a 

gynecologist. I had a lot of trouble finding someone who understood what I wanted, until my 

boyfriend’s mom (a nurse at Centegra Hospital-Woodstock) recommended Dr. Favia.

I was able to get an appointment with Dr. Favia right away and she took great care of me. On 

March 29, she did some blood tests and sent me to a hematologist, Dr. Zahir, because the blood 

tests showed that I had anemia and low platelets. I saw Dr. Zahir on April 1 and he recommended 

a rheumatologist, Dr. Malik, because he thought I may also have lupus. I saw Dr. Malik on 

April 15 and started treatment on May 1. Within three days, I started feeling better.

Dr. Malik is great. He is so in tune with what I say; he listens really well. He was able to piece things together 

and help me quickly. He is so wonderful that I took my mom to him. She was diagnosed with lupus a few 

years ago but Dr. Malik found out she has fibromyalgia instead. I couldn’t ask for a better doctor.”

New in 2013
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Michelle’s Story (Rheumatology)

Michelle“My hair was falling out, my joints constantly ached and I was so exhausted.  This went on for three 

years just not feeling well and not knowing why.  I had almost completely withdrawn socially because of my 

extreme exhaustion. It was affecting my personal and professional relationships. Finally, my mother persuaded 

me to go get some blood work done. The tests were abnormal and the results finally led me to Dr. Malick. He 

quickly diagnosed me with lupus disease and started me on medication. Within days I could feel the medication 

working and my energy level returning to normal. Eventually I started feeling so much better, I returned to 

many of my activities and socializing again. I am so grateful to Dr. Malick. I finally had some answers to why I 

was feeling the way I did.  My doctor has recommended exercise and a healthy diet as a part of my ongoing 

recovery. I exercise, I eat right and I know what I need to do now to stay well, thanks to my Centegra doctor. ”

 Janis’ Story (WellBridge)

Janis“After my bariatric surgery, Dr. Heydari referred me to the WellBridge program. I needed to improve my 

health because of my diabetes, my high blood pressure and my high cholesterol. My doctor wanted me to have 

the resources to keep improving my health so I joined Centegra Health Bridge Fitness Center. I never would 

have imagined in my wildest dreams working out could be so much fun. I absolutely love my aquatics classes. I 

love my teachers and I’m there three to four times a week. They really make it a lot of fun. I’ve seen significant 

improvements. For example, I’ve lost 111 pounds. I was on five different medications before my surgery and now 

I’m down to one. My blood pressure is in the normal range now, too.  The whole program gave me the tools and 

resources I needed to get better and stay well. I’m so grateful to my doctor for taking such great care of me.”

Kerri’s Story (Centegra Weight-Loss Institute)

Kerri“I was in total shock at how heavy I had gotten and I wanted to do something about it, so I joined the 

Optifast program at Centegra. I’ve lost 40 pounds and two pant sizes in the first 11 weeks! Optifast takes the 

focus off food by providing me healthy meal replacements. There’s medical oversight provided, which gives 

me peace of mind. What really makes this program so much better than any other program is the amount 

of support you receive. I couldn’t do it without the support of the nutritionist, behaviorist, fitness trainers 

and my support group. I’m discovering why I had poor eating habits, learning tools to cope and learning 

how to eat right while exercising. I’m still working toward my final goal but now I know I can do it.”

Tiffany’s Story (Medical Nutrition Therapy)

Tiffany“I was shopping for bigger sized clothing. My energy level was way down and 

I’m a busy wife and full-time mom of a 2-year-old and a 5-year-old.

At a checkup for a thyroid condition, my endocrinologist, Dr. Achal Ahmed, voiced what what I had been thinking.

She told me I really had to lose weight or one day we’d be talking about diabetes. That really 

scared me. I told Dr. Ahmed, ‘Give me six months to see what I can do. I was already a member 

of Centegra Health Bridge Fitness Center, so I scheduled a fitness assessment with a personal 

trainer. Spending just one hour at the gym most days of the week became a priority. I also worked 

closely with one of Centegra’s registered dietitians. I learned to cook and shop differently.

After just six months, I’ve dropped 42 pounds and lost 8½ inches from my waist. I really needed the one-on-one 

help from a personal trainer, nutrition expert and the encouragement from my doctor. Now my glucose, cholesterol 

and thyroid levels are all in the normal range and the doctor said I reversed my risk of developing diabetes.”
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Centegra Physician Care is committed to providing the highest level of health care to our patients. While 

awards are not why we do our jobs, we are honored to have received the following accolades:

Crain’s Chicago Business Top 25 Physician Groups

Ranked No. 20 in the Chicago Metropolitan area in 2013

Modern Healthcare

100 Best Places to Work in Healthcare in 2013

Northwest Herald’s Readers’ Choice Awards 2013

Best Family Physician Office in McHenry County

Best Pediatric Office in McHenry County

One of The Best Medical Clinics in McHenry County

Clinician & Group Consumer Assessment of Health Care Providers & Systems

The Clinician and Group Consumer Assessment of Health Care Providers and Systems 

surveys sent to patients found a 90 percent satisfaction trend in 2013

Studer Group Lecture: Best Practices

Selected by the Studer Group in 2013 to speak at a national conference to share best practices (based on 

scores to the right, the sustainability indicates that the best practices are consistently hardwired).

Q: Would you recommend this provider’s office? 91 percent of our patients said YES!*

*Average taken over 2013 fiscal year

    July 2012 – 91 % 

    August 2012 – 94 %

    September 2012 – 88 %

    October 2012 – 90 %

    November 2012 – 92 %

    December 2012 – 93 %

Awards

Patient Satisfaction

    January 2013 – 90 %

    February 2013 – 89 %

    March 2013 – 92 %

    April 2013 – 92 %

    May 2013 – 90 %

    June 2013 – 87 %
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Letter from the CEO

Dear Colleagues,

We’d like to congratulate the Physicians and Associates of Centegra Physician Care (CPC) on our many accomplishments in 

2013. As we continue to enhance the ways we care for our community, our Physicians and Associates provide the high-

quality, compassionate care our patients have come to expect from Centegra.

Throughout 2013 we heard touching stories about the thoughtful ways Physicians and Associates gave personalized care 

to our patients. This report highlights CPC’s pursuit of excellence through education, communication, teamwork and 

innovative initiatives.

At Centegra Health System, Physicians and Associates are part of a spirited culture that combines state-of-the art 

treatments with a true passion for care giving. Our Physicians and Associates are highly skilled and poised to embrace the 

future of health care as we move forward with exciting and inventive programs.

Thank you to each of our Physicians and Associates for your commitment to excellence. We ask you to continue your 

important work with a renewed sense of community and with the knowledge that all of us, your colleagues at Centegra and 

your patients, deeply appreciate your time and expertise.

Sincerely,

Michael S. Eesley

Chief Executive Officer

Centegra Health System
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Letter from the CPC VPs

Dear Friends,

We are pleased to present you with the 2013 Annual Report for Centegra Physician Care (CPC). This document highlights the practice’s 

commitment to ensure Physician and Associate excellence throughout Centegra Health System.

CPC has had an exciting year with outstanding patient satisfaction and our collective embrace of the Centegra values of genuine respect, 

passionate caring and a joyful spirit.

Physicians and Associates have worked diligently this year to serve our community by providing the highest quality primary care in an 

environment of outstanding service, access and convenience. The focus of our practice is on preventive care, education and patient 

involvement. CPC has celebrated many accomplishments and initiatives this year including:

Being named to Modern Healthcare’s Best Places to Work in Healthcare list that recognizes outstanding places   

    of employment in the health care

Acquiring Fox Valley Surgical Associates

Acquiring Fox Valley Internal Medicine

Expanding cardiology, physiatry, OB/Gyn and behavioral health services

Presenting “What’s Right in Health Care” at The Studer Group educational institute attended by health care  

    professionals from around the world

Expanding the hospitalist program

Ranked in Crain’s Chicago Business Top 25 Physician Groups

Physicians and Associates at CPC are focused on system integration of standards of care throughout the community health care 

continuum. These efforts are designed to provide consistent support to the patient and his or her family during the need for health care 

and preventive wellness and as the patient transitions toward optimum health.

We wish to thank each of our multidisciplinary team of Physicians and Associates for their hard work and commitment to go well beyond 

expectation to achieve best outcomes for our patients and families.

Sincerely,

Dr. Pasquale Bernardi, Vice President Physician Services

Mike Ford, Vice President Operations
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Centegra Specialty Hospital - Woodstock

Cardiac Rehabilitation
Centegra Hospital-Woodstock
Centegra Physician Care - Woodstock, MOB1
Centegra Physician Care - Woodstock, MOB2
Clinical Laboratories
Diabetes Center
Imaging Department
Occupational Health
Rehabilitation and Sports Medicine Clinic
Sleep Services

Woodstock

Neuro-Rehabilitation Center

Centegra Physician Care - Fox Valley, Crystal Lake
Centegra Physician Care - Surgical Associates
Centegra Physician Care - Neurology
Corporate O�ce
Gavers Breast Center Imaging

Health Bridge Fitness Center
Industrial Rehabilitation
Rehabilitation and Sports Medicine Clinic - 
   Crystal Lake

Back and Spine Center
Centegra Physician Care - Crystal Lake
Clinical Laboratories
Diabetes Center
Imaging Center
Immediate Care
Occupational Health

Crystal Lake

Centegra Physician Care - Fox Valley, Algonquin

Sleep Disorders Clinic
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Centegra Physician Care - Spring Grove

Spring Grove

Illinois

Centegra Physician Care - Kane County

Wound & Hyperbaric Center

Huntley
Anticoagulation Management Service
Back and Spine Center - Huntley
Centegra Health System Foundation
Centegra Physician Care - Huntley
Clinical Laboratories
Diabetes Center
Health Bridge Fitness Center
Imaging Center
Immediate Care
Future home of Centegra Hospital - Huntley
Occupational Health
Rehabilitation and Sports Medicine Clinic
Weight-Loss Surgery Center

Centegra Physician Care - McHenry West

Home Medical Equipment
Rehabilitation and Sports
Human Resources Development 
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Back and Spine Center
Cardiac/Pulmonary Rehabilitation
Centegra Hospital - McHenry
Centegra Physician Care - McHenry 
Clinical Laboratories
Diabetes Center
Heart Failure Center
Imaging Department
Rehabilitation Clinic – McHenry
Occupational Health
Sage Cancer Center

Centegra Physician Care - McHenry North
Rehabilitation and Sports Medicine Clinic -    
    McHenry North

McHenry

Location Map
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Centegra Health System Foundation 
Centegra Health System has had an exciting year as we prepare to expand the care we provide in 
greater McHenry County. Thanks to your support, the Centegra Health System Foundation is thrilled 
we will be able to help expand the services offered in this growing and thriving community.

Through philanthropic gifts and by embracing investor passion for superior health care, the Foundation 
works to provide the health system the essential financial resources needed to support its strategic 
goals. For more information about how you can help inspire, invest and innovate health care in the area, 
call the Centegra Health System Foundation at 847-802-7080 or visit centegra.org/foundation.

Partners – ($250,000+)
    Willard E. Pearson Estate

Diamond – ($100,000+)
    Auxiliary to Centegra Hospital – McHenry
    Centegra Hospital – Woodstock Auxiliary
    George and Ruth Frejd Charitable Trust
    Gavers Community Cancer Foundation

Emerald – ($50,000+)
    * Michael and Denise Eesley

Ruby – ($25,000+)
    * Thomas and Julie Carey
    First Midwest Bank
    Power Construction Company, LLC

Sapphire – ($10,000+)
    * James and Linda Adamson
    * Cindy and Buster Amore
    * Judy Andronowitz
    A-TEC Ambulance, Inc.
    * Karen and Richard Battaglia
    * Dr. Pasquale and Marianna Bernardi
    * Bob and Rosemary Blazier
    * Charles and Maryt Budreck
    Carey Electric Contracting, Inc.
    * Dana Conway
    Curran Group, Inc.
    * Colleen and David Delahunty
    * Mia and Jeff Donoghue
    * Joseph Emmons, M.D. and Elli Emmons, D.D.S.
    * Michael and Donna Ford
    * Megan M. Francois
    * Scott and Barbara Gilleland
    * Frances and Deant Glosson
    * Rita and Mark Goode
    * Carl and Cathy Gustafson

    *John and Janet Heinrich
    * Denise R. Heisner
    *Ann and Earl Hughes
    * Karen Judy, M.D.
    * Dr. Joseph and Cailan Keenan
    Donald E. Lewis via McHenry County Community Foundation
    *Dr. Z. Ted and Connie Lorenc
    McHenry Country Club Ladies Association
    * Sue and Bill McMullen
    * Susan and Mark Milford
    * Darrick and Lara Minzey
    * Amy and Bill Moerschbaecher
    * Paul and Renee Morck
    * Neil and Donna Murphy
    PFS Group
    * John and Sharon Porter
    * Robin Rausch
    * Robert and Lynn Rosenberger
    * Raymond and Billie Jeanne Rundle
    * Jason and Amy Sciarro
    * Rachel and Steve Sebastian
    * Aaron and Regan Shepley
    * Dr. David and Rose Shinherr
    Sodexo
    * Berni Szczepanski
    * David and Nicole Tomlinson
    * Matthew C. Towler
    * Chris and Christine Westerkamp
    * Thomas and Charie Zanck
    * Eric and Amy Zornow
    * Anonymous (2)

*Special Recognition is for those generous organizations whose contributions 
to the 2012 Centegra Golf Classic were made early and occurred during fiscal 
year 2012, and were recognized in the fiscal year 2012 report.

t – Designates deceased.
* – Designates current pledge of $10,000 or more.

2013 Foundation Annual Report JULY 1, 2012 THROUGH JUNE 30, 2013
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Pearl – ($5,000+)
    Alliance Contractors, Inc. & the Chuck and  
        Helen Ruth Family
    American Community Bank & Trust
    Centegra Hospital – McHenry Medical and Dental Staff
    Centegra Hospital – Woodstock Medical Staff
    Dell
    Edward Brophy Ride For Life
    Humana
    International Decorators, Inc.
    JPMorgan CHASE & Co.
    Michael and Judy Luecht
    Richmond Spring Grove Chamber of  
        Commerce Women’s Network
    Sage Products, LLC.
    Northwest Herald
    Sherman Mechanical
    Martin Smith and Betty Hamilton
    Woodstock High School

Crystal – ($2,500+)
    Aspen Lawn & Landscaping, Inc.
    Crystal Lake Orthopedics
    Mike and Kara Curran
    Do it for Dewy
    Edwards Wildman Palmer LLP
    Fire Guard of Illinois, Inc.
    Gehrke Technology Group
    Gilcor Construction Corporation
    NEBO Systems
    Centegra Health Bridge Fitness Center
    The Hill Group
    ING
    Anoop Karna, M. D.
    LeJeune Steel Company
    Nancy McCabe
    Medline Industries, Inc.
    Mobility Works
    Chris and Kristine Newkirk
    Pepper Construction Company
    Anthony and Maureen Pintozzi
    Spengel Financial
    Total Home Health
    Vortex Enterprises
    Anonymous

Platinum – ($1,000+)
    Automated Account Management Services
    Linda L. Alic, M.D.
    Althoff Industries, Inc.
    Aon Foundation
    Carol M. Block
    Dr. Sitaramarao and Vasundhara Bobba
    Breakers Golf Outing
    Breast Cancer Support Hour
    Drs. Elissa and Greg Brebach
    Ron and Linda Bykowski Charitable Foundation  
        via Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
    Chicago Office Technology Group
    Employee Resource Systems
    Alissa Erogbogbo, M. D.
    Girl Scout Troop # 40701
    Jeff and Molly Karp
    Valerie Klapperich
    KPMG, LLP
    KRW Insurance Agency, Inc.
    Catherine A. Luebbe
    Helen E. Marlowe
    Medela, Inc.
    Mortenson Construction
    Nicolinos
    NNTB
    McHenry County Human Race
    Professional Business Consultants, Inc.
    Mark Ritchie
    Connie Secor
    Shaw Suburban Media Group, Inc
    Dr. James and Janet Skopec
    Stan’s Office Technologies
    Robin L. Stoen
    John and Sandra Theriault
    Viegel North America, LLC
    Walsh Construction Company
    Warehouse Direct Office Products
    Woodstock North High School
    Anonymous

*Special Recognition is for those generous organizations whose contributions 
to the 2012 Centegra Golf Classic were made early and occurred during fiscal 
year 2012, and were recognized in the fiscal year 2012 report.

t – Designates deceased.
* – Designates current pledge of $10,000 or more.
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Gold – ($500+)

    Affrunti Design & Management
    Jennifer Baker-Grogg
    Ellen Barnes
    Berger Excavating Contractors, Inc
    Leslie Buck
    Drs. Terrence and Christine Bugno
    Covalt Family Foundation
    Cut Loose Hair Salon
    Dell Your Cause, LLC
    Elstrom & Hall SC
    Anonymous
    Fidelity Investments
    Jeff Gorski
    Shira R. Greenfield
    Aimee Gutek
    Joe Hendrix
    Leonard G. Hering, M. D.
    Human Resource Techniques, Inc.
    Huntley Consolidated School District No. 158
    IHC Construction Companies, LLC
    Janeen Jackewicz
    Judith K. Jefko
    Matthew Johnson
    Kiwanis Club of Crystal Lake
    Legat Architects
    Erin L. McCrary
    William R. Mears
    Joseph R. Misulonas, M.D. and Connee Meschini
    Mary M. Neis
    Nippersink School District 2
    Pinpoint MD
    Katherine H. Powell
    Abby J. Putnam
    Beth Rivera
    Dr. Mark and Isabel Schiffer
    Daniel M. Schmitt Living Trust
    Joseph Scholpp
    Superior Health Linens LLC
    Tee Jay Service Company
    The Advisory Board Company
    Village of Lake in the Hills
    Walla-Pa-Looza
    Diana Webster
    Weiler Engineering, Inc.

Special Recognition*

    A-TEC Ambulance, Inc.
    Hammes Company
    Home State Bank
    Oakwood Contractors, Inc.
    Rabine Group Foundation
    Sage Products, LLC

    Stan’s Office Technologies

*Special Recognition is for those generous organizations whose contributions 
to the 2012 Centegra Golf Classic were made early and occurred during fiscal 
year 2012, and were recognized in the fiscal year 2012 report.

t – Designates deceased.
* – Designates current pledge of $10,000 or more.
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Consecutive Years Giving

25+
    Cindy and Buster Amore

    Erin J. Anderson

    Patricia A. Castle

    First Midwest Bank

    Frances and Deant Glosson

    Margaret Grams

    Angeline Janik

    Daniel M. Schmitt Living Trust

20+
    Judy A. Anderson

    Kathleen M. Barber

    Susan Bartoszewski

    Carol M. Block

    Donna L. Blocker

    Carol Brewer

    Charles and Maryt Budreck

    Richard Buechler

    Carey Electric Contracting, Inc.

    Thomas and Julie Carey

    Carol A. Dawdy

    Kathleen J. Fischer

    Linda K. Haswell

    Judith K. Jefko

    Luke and Judy Johnsos

    Patricia A. Kolton

    Amy and Bill Moerschbaecher

    Sandra Neese

    Jean E. Samen

    Penni Schimke

    Stan’s Office Technologies

    Susan Swanson

    Judith M. Szilak

15+
    Bob and Rosemary Blazier

    Jacleen M. Bowles

    Charlene Choklad

    Ronna Crowley

    Anne C. Haslinger

    Patti and Robert Lofquist

    Alan Mader

    Thomas J. McAndrews

    Patrick Morehead

    Michelle J. Munie

    Mary M. Neis

    Chris and Kristine Newkirk

    Lynette Paradiso

    Anthony and Maureen Pintozzi

    Dr. James and Janet Skopec

    Alanna Talles

    2 Anonymous

10+
    Linda L. Alic, M.D.

    Judy Andronowitz

    Auxiliary to Centegra Hospital – McHenry

    Karen J. Ballard

    Karen and Richard Battaglia

    Caryn Beck

    Victoria A. Beetschen

    Debra Brasier

    Kathleen Britton

    Linda K. Brockie

    Leslie Buck

    Dan Byars

    Victoria Corbin

    Mike and Kara Curran

    Kathleen DeRoche

    Maija DeRue

    Debra S. Diedrick

    Betty Doak

    Ryan C. Dobberphul

    Diane Doty-Brown

    Kristin C. Dul

    Denise Dumont-Meyer

    Mary L. Dunlop

    Michael and Denise Eesley

    Lanna Einspahr

    Kim Erbland

    Fire Guard of Illinois, Inc.

    Rick and Megan Francois

    Laura Friedel

    Gavers Community Cancer Foundation

    Gehrke Technology Group

    Kristine Germain

    Gilcor Construction Corporation

    Scott and Barbara Gilleland

    Julie Glombicki

    Shira R. Greenfield

    Ronald R. Hahn

    John and Janet Heinrich

    Michael and Mary Heraty

    Jan Howard

    Grace Hsu

    Ann and Earl Hughes

    Kathleen Hunt

    Matthew Johnson

    Dana Kaminski

    Donna J. Kasper

    Christine Killian

    Joanne Knapik, M. D.

    Sherri Kotiw

    Karen A. Kempf

    Ray Lenzi

    George Lewerenz

    Jeffery A. Lichte

    Dr. Z. Ted and Connie Lorenc

    Laurie L. Louthain-Walrod, M.D.

    Anne MacArthur

    Carol Madsen

    Sue and Bill McMullen

    Christine L. Meyer

    Joy F. Monek

    Suzanne Morrissey

    Robin Mount

    Barbara Nalley

    Diane K. Oranger

    Scott L. Padjen

    Kathy M. Pohle

    Daniel Polewski

    Dr. Robin and Joan Purdy

    Jayne L. Richter

    Kathy Riordan

    Rebecca Rockwood

    Dr. Santo and Mary Ruggero

    Raymond and Billie Jeanne Rundle

    Bonnie S. Saban

    Danette A. Santana

    Sue Schmieding

    Ronald Schuette

    Suzanne L. Schwartz, R.N.

    Aaron and Regan Shepley

    Elizabeth Sienkowski

    William Stepaniuk

    Berni Szczepanski

    Julia Szot

    Dr. Robert and Nancy Turngren

    Vicki L. Uselton

    Stephanie L. Van Herzeele

    Kim Walkup

    Barbara Wasilk

    Rowena Wermes

    Vicki Wheaton

    Katherine Zembal

    Mary Ziebel

    Eric and Amy Zornow

    3 Anonymous
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5+
    Paula Ackerman

    Ashley Alexander

    Althoff Industries, Inc.

    Sandy J. Andersen

    Scott A. Anderson

    Kathleen Andreoni

    Angeleta Angelo-Levitt

    Aspen Lawn & Landscaping, Inc.

    Suellen Doman Aus-Der-Au

    Centegra Hospital – Woodstock Auxiliary

    Ellen Barnes

    Jill Benedeck

    Gerald and Emily Berendt

    Nancy Birr

    Michael Bock

    Sarah Borchardt

    Laura Brokaw

    Kathy L. Buchholz

    Ron and Linda Bykowski

    Ramona Carlson

    Susan Cichantek

    Julie P. Condon

    Dr. William and Jan Cox

    Curran Group, Inc.

    Timothy Curran

    Cynthia A. Czech

    Denise Brausen Daleo

    Judy A. Dall

    Dylan DeGraw

    Colleen and David Delahunty

    Anne Dietz

    Mia and Jeff Donoghue

    Dennis Druml

    Nancy Ekstrom

    Lalin Elkins

    Joseph Emmons, M.D. and  

        Elli Emmons, D.D.S.

    Pat J. Esposito

    Julia Farver

    Shirley Francis-Smith

    AnnaMarie Gepperth

    Michelle C. Glasder

    Kathleen Gokan

    Rita and Mark Goode

    Cindy Gordon

    RaeAnn Granlund

    Michael B. Gronberg, M. D.

    Carl and Cathy Gustafson

    Aimee Gutek

    Cindy Hasty

    Gina M. Heinz

    Denise R. Heisner

    Chris Hershfelt

    Linda C. Herzog

    Robert Himber

    Sarah A. Hoelterhoff

    Jennifer Hott

    Elizabeth Humphrey

    Lori M. Hunter

    Maria Hush

    Roy Jenkins

    Eloyce Jensen

    Kimberly Jensen

    Rosa I. Jeschke

    Mary Kelly

    Natalie C. Kelly

    Vanessa Kersten

    Sue Ellyn Kittel

    Michael and Cindee Kivland

    Linda Knaack

    Valerie J. Kunde

    Maribel Lara

    Carolyn Lawson

    Daniel and Caryl Lemanski

    Norma Leonardi

    Mary A. Levesque

    Sandra Lewandowski

    John Lewey

    Elizabeth A. Little

    Evanne C. Liyanarachchi

    Norma Lockwood

    Diane L. Logsdon

    Margaret MacGregor

    Cheryl L. Martin

    Linda Matthews

    Centegra Hospital – McHenry Medical  

        and Dental Staff

    Frieda Messel

    Susan and Mark Milford

    Rebecca L. Miller

    Darrick and Lara Minzey

    Marcia Miskell

    Jeanine Mrjenovich

    Ryan Nestrick

    Deneen Ochab

    Joan Olson

    Maureen Parlberg

    Richard Parsons

    Nancy E. Persha

    Melissa J. Rangel

    Robin Rausch

    Laurie Revak

    Joan P. Rexroat

    Beth Rivera

    Jane A. Robertson

    Katherine Roden

    Doris Ronge

    Robert and Lynn Rosenberger

    Rosalina Rostkowski

    William Rowe

    Leslie D. Ryan

    Jason and Amy Sciarro

    Rachel and Steve Sebastian

    Connie Secor

    Dr. Sheila Senn and Joe Raemont

    Devika Shah

    Dr. David and Rose Shinherr

    Dawn Slone

    Becky Smith

    Judith Solares

    Bonnie Spasojevich

    Sam Spasojevich

    Keith and Trish Spengel

    Spengel Financial

    Mark and Linda Steadman

    Traci L. Stevens

    Robin L. Stoen

    Sidney and Jenna Strombach

    Jackie Sund

    Katherine Sundberg

    Prashant K. Sura, M. D.

    Martin Teufel

    John and Sandra Theriault

    David and Nicole Tomlinson

    Loren Tonyan

    Olaya Torres

    Bonnie Ungaro

    Karen Van Buren

    Belinda Wagner

    Diana Webster

    Donna M. Wells

    Leanne Whiting

    Kay Wixom

    Woodstock High School

    Sandra Yunker

    Thomas and Charie Zanck

    Ronald S. Zeis

    13 Anonymous

t – Designates deceased.
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Youth Screening Donation List

Diamond – ($100,000+)
    Sage Products, LLC.

Crystal – ($2,500+)
    Michael and Judy Luecht

Platinum – ($1,000+)
    Alliance Contractors, Inc.

    American Community Bank and Trust

    Thomas and Julie Carey

    Anonymous

    Anthony and Maureen Pintozzi

    John and Sandra Theriault

    William C. Vahldieck

    Thomas and Charie Zanck

Gold – ($500+)
    Mike and Kara Curran

    Timothy Curran

    Jeff and Molly Karp

    Kiwanis Club of Crystal Lake

    Spengel Financial

    Stan’s Office Technologies

Silver – ($250+)
    Kiwanis Club of McHenry

Below $250
    Ava M. Abraham

    Daniel Boland

    Robert Brown

    Charles and Maryt Budreck

    Drs. Terrence and Christine Bugno

    Jerald D. Eiserman

    John L. Eppley

    Linda Giacomino

    Stacia R. Hahn

    Thomas Harding

    Hawthorn Woods Soccer Club

    Luke and Judy Johnsos

    Kay Lutz

    Antionette McClarey

    Bonnie B. Proesel

    Mary E. Rempert

    ServicePlus Insurance Agency

    Allen G. Stensland

    Sarah and Scott Theriault

Telehealth Donation List

Sapphire – ($10,000+)

Donald E. Lewis via McHenry  

    County Community Foundation

Crystal – ($2,500+)

   Michael and Judy Luecht

Platinum – ($1,000+)

    Alliance Contractors, Inc.

    Thomas and Julie Carey

    Helen E. Marlowe

    Kumar Nathan, M.D.

    Anthony and Maureen Pintozzi

Gold – ($500+)

    Mike and Kara Curran

    Jeff and Molly Karp

    Daniel and Caryl Lemanski

    Katherine H. Powell

    Gary and Cheryl Rabine

    Spengel Financial

    Stan’s Office Technologies

Silver – ($250+)

    Robert and Susan Dubs

    Denise R. Heisner

    Nicholas S. Kachiroubas

    Dr. Z. Ted and Connie Lorenc

    Catherine C. Schmidt

Below $250

    Drs. Terrence and Christine Bugno

    Michael and Karen Fleck

    Clarice E. Harms

    Luke and Judy Johnsos

    Elaine M. Lecinski

    Angela and Dennis McAuley

    Amy and Bill Moerschbaecher

    Richard C. Otto

    Dorothy M. Pitzen

Foundation Board of Directors

Officers

    Thomas Carey, Chairman

    Daniel Lemanski, Vice Chairman

    Stacia Hahn, Secretary/Treasurer

Board Members

    Elissa Brebach, MD

    Terrence Bugno, MD

This list includes all donations to the Youth 
Screening Program regardless of fiscal year.

t – Designates deceased.

This list includes all donations to the Home Health 
Telehealth Program regardless of fiscal year.

    John Burkey, EdD

    Michael Eesley

    Ryan Farrell

    Scott Gilleland

    Thomas Harding

    Nick Kachiroubas

    Molly Karp

    Peter Michling

    Susan Milford

    Cynthia Olson

    Anthony Pintozzi, Sr

    Steve Rankins

    Eric Ruth

    Martin Smith

    Keith Spengel

    Michael Splitt


